Township Letter September 20, 2022

SEP 2 0 2022

RECEIVED

Attention: Monica Hawkins and Councilors

I am writing this letter to ask Council for help in resolving the land dispute that we had on my property at 186 Guillemette Road in Corbeil, On.

I believe that a land survey of the property would correct any problems going forward and save us worry, and the aggravation of dealing with any more issues and further expense. This should correct your computer system making it clear regarding the property in question.

In hopes of putting an end to any further problems we would appreciate the service of a survey to resolve this issue.

Regards Ted and Elaine Kennedy